
 

o. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2012-13           Dated:18.012013 

To 

Shri R.K. Upadhyay 
CMD, BSNL 
New Delhi-110001 

 
Sub:  Restriction on the usage of service/residential telephone connection to 

reduce interconnect usage charges- our protest against. 

Ref:-   DGM(WI & S), BSNL Corporate Office letter no. 7-1/2012-PHA Dated 
04.01.2013(enclosed). 

 

Sir, 

 We would to draw your kind attention  on the above referred letter/subject, 
wherein   the approval of competent authority has been conveyed regarding  to restrict 
service connections in offices and residence of officers, staff  to minimum and also to 
permit calls on service connections only within LSA, barring STD calls outside the circle 
on selected office and residential telephone numbers. 

 In this regard, it is submitted that this decision of the Management is going to 
disturb the day to day functioning of the officers and staff which is neither in the interest 
of Service nor in the interest of employees. Such decision of the BSNL Management will 
adversely affect the efficiencies as well as demoralize the officers/employees working in 
the BSNL.  

It is therefore requested to kindly re-consider on this proposal which is neither in 
the interest of Service nor in the interest of employees and issue instructions for 
keeping abeyance of the said order immediately. 

With regards, 
           Yours Sincerely 
          -sd- 
               (PRAHLAD RAI) 
         General Secretary 

Copy to: 

 Shri A.N. Rai, Director(HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001 
 


